
BOYS & GIRLS CWBS 
OF GREATER SAN DIEGO 

CHANGING LIVES. 

The Boys & Girls Clubs of Greater San Diego changes lives through quality youth programs and guidance in a safe, affordable and fun environment. 

October 20, 2020 

The Honorable Chris Cate 

Councilmember, 6th District 

City of San Diego 

202 C Street, 10th Floor 

San Diego, CA 92101 

Dear Councilmember Cate, 

On behalf of the Boys & Girls Clubs of Greater San Diego, I am pleased to write in support of 

your policy proposal to enact a temporary moratorium on rent increases for City lessees who 

can demonstrate financial hardship due to the COVID-19 pandemic. 

The proposal seeks to halt scheduled rent increases between January 1, 2020 and December 

31, 2021 for city lessees who have been affected by the COVID-19 pandemic. While we don't 

anticipate a benefit for our organization, we know that there are other organizations providing 

important services, who are struggling during this difficult time. 

It is for these reasons that we support your policy proposal to establish a temporary 

moratorium on rent increases for City lessees amid the COVID-19 pandemic. Thank you for 

your leadership on this critical issue. 
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